
 

                          May 12, 2017 

 

Dear Church! 

Happy Sabbath. Pray that you have had a blessed week and looking forward to wonderful weekend of worship and celebrating our Mother's. 

 

Happy Mother's Day weekend! 

We will be celebrating our Mother's in our Services this Sabbath! 

 

 

9:25am Service [Fellowship Hall] 

Join us as I will be speaking on "Anger" - continuation of Psalms series and we will also honor our Mother's. 

 

11:30am Kids Church [Youth Chapel] 

All Children are invited to the monthly Service - "Moms in the Bible" - Youth Chapel 



 

 

 

11:30am Service [Sanctuary] 

Join us as I continue the series on "Jesus" and we honor our Mother's. 

 

 

 
Will see you tomorrow. 

 

God bless! 

Pastor Dan 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 

 


